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Mr. Dulles reported that he had met with Mr. Lawton, Statts,
Admiral Souers, and Mr. Lay and General Magruder to discuss the
psychological warfare program. A draft for Mr. Statts setting up
a committee composed of the Undersecretary of State, Deputy Secretary
of Defense, DCI and a full time chairman was generally approved with
the addition of Mr. Barrett and a representative for the Joint Chiefs
of Staff. The committee would have authority over policy and program
and an approved draft is expected today.

Mr. McConnel reported that the Government printers had been
briefed on our printing requirements.

Mr. Dulles reported that the Director briefed General Eisenhower_
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Mr. Dulles reported that he had conferred with
who is being recommended as a deputy and probable successor for
Dr. Millikan.

Mr. McConnel reported that would report as
Assistant to the Director on February 15th.
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